
8. HOUSING, CUSTOMER AND BUILDING SERVICES 

 The Committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 
the Head of Housing, Customer and Building Services providing an overview 
of the service activities within the East Livingston and East Calder Ward.  

 It was recommended that the committee note Housing, Customer and 
Building Service activity as detailed in the Ward report for the period Quarter 
4; 1 January to 31 March 2022. 

 Decision  

 To note the contents of the report.  

 
 
 


